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County Contractor to Remove Debris from Hwy 46 this Weekend 

 
Beaufort County officials advise drivers to plan ahead for weekend lane closures on SC Highway 
46/May River Road beginning Saturday, November 18 at 8 a.m.  
 
Temporary lane closures will occur while crews remove hazardous trees and limbs from 8 a.m. until 4 
p.m. Saturday and Sunday. 
 
Intermittent lane closures along SC Highway 46/May River Road and along all State, County, and Town 
roadways will continue for the next several weeks for removal of roadside debris and hazardous trees.  
 
Traffic will be controlled through the work zones via signs and traffic control devices. Drivers are 
encouraged to use extra caution when approaching work zones.  
 
Anyone with questions about debris removal may call the debris removal hotline at 843-685-9880.  
 
  


